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03/03/2020  11:40:452020/1015/T SUPC Vicki Harding Dear Tree Officers,

Please could you urgently convert this Notice of Intent to a DD Notice and require a replacement.  Naturally we 

are upset about this but the tree is dangerous.  It would be a great shame to lose a large tree in this location 

for the future too.

Many thanks

Vicki Harding, Society Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society

 5Total:

Page 7 of 7


